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Serving

Thorpe Bassett, Rillington, Scampston, Wintringham, East & West Knapton,
East & West Heslerton, Yedingham & Sherburn.

www.buckrosecarrs.org.uk

Here are the details of services and events happening in the Benefice
of Buckrose Carrs this coming month:

1st June
7th Sunday of

Easter

9.00am
St Andrew’s Rillington

11.00am
St John’s Yedingham

Common Worship
Communion

BCP Communion

Acts 16: 16-
34

John 17: 2-
end

6th June

10am West Heslerton
village hall

2pm All Saint’s Thorpe
Bassett 

Moving forward as
a Benefice, coffee

morning and
discussion

Walking Church

8th June Pentecost
10.15am

All Saints’ Thorpe
Bassett

BCP Communion

Acts 2: 1-21

John 14: 8-17
(25-27)

10th June
Benefice Prayer

group

Meet together on zoom
or in Jo's garden/shed.

5:30-6:30pm
 For more details

contact
jo@handjwhite.uk 

15th  June Trinity Sunday

All Saints; West
Heslerton
10.15am

Common Worship
Communion

Romans 5: 1-
5

John 16: 12-
15

17th June
Quiet space in

the garden

4:30 -5:30pm
A quiet reflective time in
Jo’s garden in Rillington
For more details contact

jo@handjwhite.uk 



22nd June Trinity 1

10.15am
St. Hilda’s Sherburn

11am   St John’s
Yedingham

4pm
Church Rooms,

Rillington

Common Worship
Communion

Service of the Word

Family Café Church

Galations 3:
23-end

Luke 8: 26-39

28th June Garden Party
Manor house
Yedingham
From 2pm

29th June
Trinity 2/ SS

Peter and Paul

10;15am
St Martin’s
Scampston

BCP Communion

Acts 12: 1-11

Matthew 16:
13-19

If you have any queries, please contact your churchwarden:
Rillington - Rodney Wood - 01944 758651 Thorpe Bassett - David Harrison - 01944 768548
Scampston – Vacant West Heslerton – Roger Sugden -  01944 728271

and Yedingham    and Rob Tindall - 01944 728366
Sherburn – Richard Murray – 0783 320 6802

If you'd rather worship from home, you can also find a weekly worship service on the Church of England 
website at https://www.churchofengland.org/news-and-media/church-online/weekly-online-services. 
Services are pre-recorded and available to watch at any time. 

Benefice Facebook page
For those who use social media we now have a Benefice wide Facebook page, just search for ‘Benefice of 
Buckrose Carrs’. If you have anything you would like advertising online please contact Lizzie Winchcombe

Friday 6th June 10 – 11, The Village Hall, West Heslerton 
Moving forward as a Benefice Coffee Morning 
It has been over 4 1/4 years since our last incumbent, Rev Joe, left in January 2021. Where are we up to as a
Benefice and where are we going?

Retired clergy usually take a back seat in order that we do not obstruct the workings of the current incumbent – 
however our current situation has been going on so long I’d love to discuss some realistic ideas of ways we could 
move forward as a Benefice, and to listen and talk through your ideas. Forgive me if you think that is going beyond 
my place, and please bear in mind that this won’t be a decision making morning.
There won’t be any one from outside the Benefice invited or expected, but everyone who lives in any part of the 
Benefice or worships within any of the churches is invited and welcome - so do please pass this invitation on.



Will you join me for a drink and a bite to eat as we share and talk about some practical ideas to move forward? If 
you know you cannot come but would value the same opportunity at another time please get in touch.
Thank you
Rev Dr Jo White
Jo@handjwhite.uk
Tel:07780685226

St Hilda’s 2025 Photographic competition. 
We will launch the competition on 29th June. Entry forms will be available from that date. We will close the 
competition in October. There were some excellent photos that became available after the closing date last year 
and they should be resubmitted for 2025.The best photos will be used to produce a 2026. St Hilda’s Calendar. 

Also happening in our Benefice....…
The Jackson Wold Garden Event 11th of May was a huge success. This provided a boost in finance for St Hilda’s 
church. Our gratitude goes to Sarah and Richard who put on this event for us and to Heather Dolan for volunteering
to help. Heather occupied the chair of Barbara Grice and collected all the money. 
The second event for the Jackson Wold Garden be on 15thJune. This is Father’s Day. Therefore, a great place to 
take Dad’s for their treat. 

Rillington Community Caf  é  
The Community Café takes place each Tuesday morning from 9.45 to 11.15 in Rillington Village Hall.  

West Heslerton Community Café
Held on the first Monday of every month at the Village Hall 9.30 to 11.30 am. Please note this is only held 
in term time, so we will have a time off during this month.

Little     Fishes     Parent     and     Toddler     group   9.00 - 10:30      
Every Monday in ‘Term time’ 

Rillington Church Rooms
Just a £1.50 Voluntary Donation 


